We the founders of Blessed Care International wish to show our warmest gratitude to you, a student of University of Idaho for volunteering and donating some items to our foundation when you came to study under Kusum in Ghana-Africa.
We are very grateful and want to say once again that we appreciate you for your kind gesture.
